
SAFER TAYLOR STREET PROJECT
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

SFMTA.COM/SAFERTAYLOR

A Safer Taylor Street is Coming!

This summer, the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency (SFMTA) is kicking off 
the Safer Taylor Street Project. 

This project proposes to bring a range of 
improvements to Taylor Street with a focus on:

• Pedestrian safety and accessibility
• Cyclist safety and mobility
• Traffic, circulation and loading
• Creating a more livable Taylor Street for 

everyone

The Safer Taylor project is a critical component 
of the City’s Vision Zero goal to eliminate all 
traffic deaths. The City will develop a plan 
in strong collaboration with the Taylor Street 
community of residents, businesses, social 
services, and advocacy organizations for a new 
vision for Taylor between Market and Sutter 
Streets that improves transportation safety for 
all users.

 

PLEASE JOIN US!

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
6:00 to 8:00 pm

Kelly Cullen Community Center
220 Golden Gate Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102

This project is made possible by Caltrans and the San Francisco County Transportation Authority through a grant of Proposition K Local Transportation Sales Tax Funds. 

Upcoming Workshops

Please visit sfmta.com/safertaylor for project 
updates. You may also contact Shivam Vohra, 
Project Manager at Shivam.Vohra@sfmta.com.

First Workshop on June 28, 2017
Project Overview + Interactive Games

Second Workshop in August 2017 (TBD)
Design Alternatives + Live Data

Third Workshop in October 2017 (TBD)
Proposed Design + PhotoVoice


